Office of Superintendent of Schools April 9, 2018
Board Meeting of April 25, 2018

Office of School Facilities
Jaime G. Torrens. Chief Facilities Officer

SUBJECT: REJECT ALL PROPOSALS RECEIVED IN RESPONSE TO
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS #161 FOR THE
SELECTION OF SPECIAL PROJECTS CONSULTANTS
FOR MECHANICAL, ELECTRICAL AND STRUCTURAL
ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR PROJECTS UP TO $2

MILLION EACH
COMMITTEE: FACILITIES AND CONSTRUCTION
LINK TO STRATEGIC
BLUEPRINT: EFFECTIVE AND SUSTAINABLE BUSINESS PRACTICES

On January 16, 2018, Request for Qualifications (RFQ) #161 was published for one (1)
or more fim(s) per discipline to provide mechanical, electrical and structural
engineering services as Special Projects Consultants (SPC) to support miscellaneous
projects with construction budgets which do not exceed $2 million, each. On February
20, 2018, six (6) proposals were received in response to the RFQ. Three (3) proposals
were incomplete and therefore not evaluated. The three (3) remaining proposals were
insufficient to provide one firm per discipline. Upon rejection of this RFQ by the Board,
staff will re-adverlise the solicitation and make efforts to atiract additional mechanical,
electrical and structural engineering firms.

RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida, reject all
proposals received in response to Request for Qualifications #161
for the selection of Special Projects Consultants to provide
mechanical, electrical and structural engineering services for
projects up to $2 million each.
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